Underskiddaw Parish Council Clerks Report
Clerk’s Report to the meeting held on Tuesday 25th September 2018   
Correspondence received since last meeting:
Items in BOLD require a response at the meeting. 

1. CALC Newsletter July 2018 
2. Notes of June Lake District National Park Partnership 

3. Dr G Davies Member Report (July)

4. West Cumbria Pipeline August Update

5. CALC details of Allerdale District September Three Tier meeting

6. Cumbria Constabulary 2018 Public Consultation Survey- Circulated via email to all 
7. CALC Nominations to CALC Executive Committee

8. Friends of the Lake District Magazine Summer/Autumn 18
9. Invitation to Licensing of Revd Andy Murphie 

10. CALC Membership Subscription Review 2018

11. Countryside Voice Summer 2018 

12. Clerk & Councils Direct

Actions on Clerk from previous meeting:
2018.36
Upload minutes to website- Done
2018.37
Prepare new councillor vacancy poster for noticeboards & website-Done
2018.37
Email all on distribution list re vacancy to encourage applications for co-option- Done
2018.39
Inform LDNPA of disappointment re lack of consultation & infrastructure regarding PC consultations-Done
2018.39
Research the costs of Ipad & Projector for PC use- Ongoing- Likely budget approval of circa £100-£125 likely to be required to ‘rent’ equipment from the Clerk on a shared use basis.
2018.4

Chase up Calvert Way Access meeting-Done- No further update received
2018.4

Chase up junction signage at Applethwaite-Done- Mirror being installed
2018.41
Pay accounts-Done
2018.42
Contact JH & Steve Mogford re ongoing lack of UU communications and impacts-Done- Response will be tabled at the meeting
2018.42
Submit comments on 7/2018/2127-Done
2018.42
Submit comments on 7/2018/2116-Done
2018.42
Submit comments on 7/2018/2160-Done
2018.43
Submit letter of support to VH and confirm a PC will attend if/when the meeting is called-Done
2018.43
Contact Cath and ask if she wants anything distributed via PC email newsletter-Done
Becx Carter
Clerk to Underskiddaw Parish Council
07786678283
underskiddawparishcouncil@hotmail.com 
